
 

 

Dear Valued Clients, 

 

As your veterinarians at Animal Care Center, Dr. Remsen and Dr. Kemble are 
committed to providing the best possible care for your pets. Our doctors 
understand that visiting the vet clinic can sometimes be a stressful 
experience for both pets and their owners. We strive to create a calm and 
comfortable environment for every cat, dog, or human that enters our clinic. 

If you notice that your pet tends to become hyper, wound up, nervous, or 
anxious about coming to visit us let us know ahead of time, so we can make 
the necessary arrangements for your pet. Our doctors will provide your pet 
with a complementary medication or supplement to help calm your pet 
before their visit. It should be administered approximately 90 minutes before 
your scheduled appointment. 

By taking this proactive step, we aim to make your pet's experience at our 
clinic as stress-free and comfortable as possible. Please feel free to reach out 
to us at Animal Care Center via text or call us at (775) 575-5851 to discuss 
any concerns or to inform us about your pet's needs before their appointment. 

Thank you for entrusting us with the care of your beloved pets. We look 
forward to seeing you and your furry friends soon. 

 

Tail-wagging gratitude, 

 

 

Animal Care Center  
805 E Main St Suite D  
Fernley, NV 89408 


